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Across

2 rich in minerals for 
plant growth (7)

5 long period without 
rain (7)

7 Indians who rebelled 
against allotments (6)

8 early pioneer farmer's 
homes were made of 
this (3)

9 Boomers who moved 
into the unassigned 
land before the official 
opening date (7)

10 land given to 
individual Indians for 
ownership (10)

12 promoting or favoring 
political reform (11)

14 lands in the Oklahoma 
territory not set aside 
for Indian reservations 
(10)

19 an official statement 
(12)

20 the _____ Act created 
new land for settling by 
taking away half the 
Indian territory (7)

21 first Territorial 
Governor (6)

Down

1 whites who wanted to 
move into unassigned 
lands in Oklahoma (7)

3 all black town formed 
during land run (8)

4 wrote an article in 
Chicago Tribune 
saying unassigned 
lands should be opened 
for settlement (8)

6 the ________ Act gave 
farmers 160 acres of 
free land (9)

8 represents something 
else (8)

9 an excess of something 
(7)

11 a part of an official 
document (9)

13 location of Oklahoma 
State University (10)

15 name of separate state 
Indians wanted to set 
up in eastern 
Oklahoma (8)

16 home of Oklahoma 
University (6)

17 site of Oklahoma 
Constitutional 
Convention (7)

18 the ______ Severalty 
Act divided tribal lands 
into allotments (5)

19 led Boomer raids into 
Oklahoma (5)


